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Dear Friend, 

 

“Letters for Literacy” is an annual fundraiser that provides support for literacy programs 

in Androscoggin County. On April 28, 2024, Scrabble Fest welcomes people to form 

teams and participate in a scrabble tournament. Each team is required to solicit a 

minimum of $60.00 in pledges in order to play. The person presenting this letter to you is 

registered with LV-A to play scrabble. We would greatly appreciate your name with a 

charitable amount on their pledge sheet to help this player raise funds for their team. 

 

Support from the community makes it possible for us to provide crucial services that 

reduce illiteracy and improve the quality of lives in our area. LV-A and our students 

thank you very much for your support. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
 

Tahlia Chamberlain 

Executive Director 
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